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March 28, 2017 

The April 17, 2017 Regular meeting of 
the Monterey Peninsula Water 

Management District Board of Directors 
has been cancelled. 

A Special meeting of the Board of 
Directors is scheduled for Wednesday, 

April 19, 2017. 

Closed session at 5:30 pm, Monterey 
Peninsula Airport District Boardroom, 

and  
Special meeting at 7:00 pm in the 

MPWMD Conference Room. 


